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             9th May 2024 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents 

The Lookout Discovery Centre – Tuesday 18th June 2024 

To complement our learning in Science, we have organised a trip to The Lookout Discovery Centre on 
Tuesday 18th June. The day will give the children a chance to explore the exciting scientific displays and 
interactive activities there, putting into practice their learning from this year. 

On the day of the trip, we will be leaving school promptly after registration at 9.00am and hope to 
return to school by 1.30pm depending on the traffic. The children will then complete a Scientific Activity 
relating to our topic, Forces and Magnets. Children should be collected from their normal collection 
point outside their classroom at the end of the school day as usual. 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch (no traces of nuts please) and sufficient water for 
the day in a named, disposable bag. 

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £17.20 to cover the cost of the trip, the activities 
and the coach. By paying on Tucasi/Scopay you are consenting for the trip. If sufficient funds are not 
forthcoming, the trip will unfortunately have to be cancelled, so please check that your payment has 
been made. 

We would greatly appreciate some parent help on the day of the trip, so if you are available please let 
your child’s class teacher know and as always, if you have any questions or queries please do not 
hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your continued support. We hope that the day will be an enjoyable experience for all. 

Mrs Pigot and Ms Harrison 
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